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Hello Class of 2021, 
  
I hope you all are doing well and enjoying post-grad life. I'm Danny Cuevas, your fellow 
classmate - I studied Music and Political Science at the college and was a member of Kappa 
Sigma and Glee Club. I'm joined by Justin Kopp '21 who played on the soccer and golf teams, 
studied Religion and Spanish, and lived at the Lambda Chi house. We have been selected to 
serve as the class agents for the Class of 2021. We're grateful for the opportunity and keen to 
help you all connect with your classmates and other alumni. 
 
As class agents, we serve as liaisons for our class and the college. We aim to foster interactions 
and maintain communication between the two groups. We will keep you updated on 
everything Wabash, and we will be happy to help you with any concerns or questions related to 
the college. 
 
Once again, congratulations on graduating from Wabash. We not only endured the academic 
rigor that is a trademark of the school, but we made it through three final semesters that were 
deeply affected by Covid-19 and social distancing. Despite all the challenges that were thrown 
at us, we continued forward and made considerable ground as Little Giants do. Great job, 
gentlemen. This accomplishment should not be taken lightly. 
 
As some of you might know, the Wabash community experienced a tremendous loss recently. 
Roland Morin '91, Associate Dean for Professional Development and Director of the Center for 
Innovation, Business, and Entrepreneurship, passed away on August 27th. I'm sure many of you 
knew Roland - he worked hard to help our class and other Wallies secure valuable internships 
and prepare for success in the professional world. He was known for his tough love, but Roland 
truly was a mentor to our class, urging us to pursue our goals and giving us the resources to do 
so. Please keep his family in your thoughts and prayers. 
 
To create a community for the Class of 2021 after graduation, Justin and I want to create a 
group on social media or another platform to keep everyone up to date. Please fill out this brief 
form for how you’d prefer to receive more informal communications from us and other Wallies 
in the future. We ask that you complete the form by Friday, October 15th, so that we can begin 
creating a communication group for our class. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWo0m_Lj0OlNMG-ALrUyS3cmdp3OkBRVQ71hP5GSe3FD4STg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWo0m_Lj0OlNMG-ALrUyS3cmdp3OkBRVQ71hP5GSe3FD4STg/viewform


Lastly, here’s a list of upcoming events at Wabash that you may be interested in attending: 
 
October 27 - Wabash Soccer against D***** @ 4PM 
November 13 - Monon Bell Game 
December 8 - The 53rd Annual Christmas Music and Readings Festival 
 
We will send you additional emails with helpful resources soon. Until then, we wish you all the 
best in your post-Wabash life and please reach out to us if you need anything in the future.  
 
In Wabash, 
Danny Cuevas '21 and Justin Kopp '21 
 


